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Parish Of The Holy Spirit
7409 W. Clearwater Ave
Kennewick, WA 99336

8/13/2025

Dear Parish Of The Holy Spirit,

The Tri-Cities Food Bank thanks you for your donation of $ 200.00 received on 7/21/2025.
It is heartwarming to experience the kindness and spirit of sharing in our community, and I
assure you that the donation will be put to good use helping to feed the people in need of
our area.

The Tri-Cities Food Bank was founded in our community in 1975, and since that time all
of our food service efforts have been performed solely by people who love to serve. This
allows us to keep our overhead below 2%. On behalf of our over 150 active volunteers,

I thank you for your support, which allows us to improve the lives of the less fortunate in
our community.

Our doors are always open for tours, and our staff is available for any questions you may
have. Tri-Cities Food Bank is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. No goods or services
were provided in exchange for this donation. The gift is tax-deductible to the maximum as
provided by law.

Once again, we thank you for your generous donation. We are very grateful. \
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Executive Director




